
Annual Defer Pay Selection/Change 
 
The USNH Payroll Office has published the dates and procedure to follow for the annual Academic Year 
Faculty and Flex-Time Exempt PAT employees who want to either enroll in or change their current defer 
pay setup.  This information can be found at this link Annual Defer Pay Selection/Change 


